
 
Executive Board Meeting 

Sept. 12, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

Present: T. Accomando, R. Bieder, T. Chambers, T. Franklin, L. Popovic, J. Russo 

Absent: A. Torres (appeared virtually), P. Cantillo, M. Musano, N. Rosario 

Chairperson Russo commenced the Executive Board at 7:02 p.m. with the pledge of allegiance. We 
welcomed three (3) new members: Julio Gomez, Jr., Gregorio Pedroza and Joseph Connolly. We have seven 
(7) new members in total. Chairperson Russo explained the workings of the six (6) standing committees and 
the board.  The new members and Executive Board members briefly introduced themselves and their 
committees. Chairperson Russo explained that we lost three members: George Havranek and Joseph 
Onwu, Valon Lajci. 

T. Accomando and Chairperson Russo reiterated the need to attend committee meetings and the need for 
quorum. 

Chairperson Russo explained the Full Board meetings. R. Bieder explained how to bring up issues and get 
something on the agenda. T. Chambers also explained that its best to join committees you have a genuine 
interest or expertise in. Both T. Chambers and T. Accomando advised the new members to be cognizant of 
the meeting dates and times and choose according to their schedule, in order to optimize attendance and 
be consistent. R. Bieder briefly explained public hearings and the ULURP process. Chairperson explained 
resolutions and voting on resolutions.  Any questions should be brought to the Chair of that committee. 

7:43 p.m. new member Crystal Brockington arrived at the meeting an introduced herself to the Board. 

L. Popovic will chair this month’s Full Board meeting. 

Chairperson Russo asked if there was any new or old business. Chairperson Russo reminder the new 
members to read through our By-Laws. R. Bieder explained to the new members about social media, press 
concerns and Robert’s Rules of Order. 

7:53 p.m. C. Isales made a Motion to adjourn. T. Chambers seconded the motion.  Meeting ended at 7:54 
p.m. 

 

 

 


